BC/YUKON COMMAND The Royal Canadian Legion

#503 – 17665 66A Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 2A7 Phone (1) 604-575-8840 Fax (1) 604-575-8820 info@legionbcyukon.ca or visit us at www.legionbcyukon.ca July 15, 2025

TO: All Branches

For Information of Members of Command Executive Council

FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command

SUBJECT: Reminder: Important Deadlines for the Poppy Campaign

Memo 37.25

Dear Comrades,

As this year's Poppy Campaign approaches, we would like to remind Branches of some important deadlines and ordering information.

Pay Tribute Poppy Boxes

To request a Pay Tribute Poppy Box, please complete an online order form by **Sunday**, **July 20**, **2025**: https://store.tiptappay.com/legion/en/order.

Please submit the form as soon as possible, as only 2,000 boxes are available. Boxes will be allocated based on demand and overall program considerations. Please refer to circular 32.25 for more information.

Poppy and Wreath Order Forms

To ensure supplies arrive in time for the Poppy Campaign and Remembrance Day, please place your orders for Promotional Materials, Poppy, and Wreath supplies by **Monday, September 1, 2025**. If your Branch has not received its supplies within one month of placing the order, please contact our office at (604) 575-8810 or by email: info@legionbcyukon.ca.

Attached to this memo, please find:

- Poppy Promo and Wreath Price List
- Poppy Promo Order Form
- Poppy Supply Guide
- Poppy Wreath Order Form
- Wreath Catalogue
- Circular 28.25 (Sent on May 1, 2025) for more information

Thank you for your ongoing dedication to our Veterans and to the Legion's mission. Together, let's make this year's campaign a great success.

In Comradeship,

Michelle